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We support the senate bill 149.  it is necessary for refugees, who come to Oregon, to 

receive the help that they need. We don't want them to "fall through the cracks" at 

there most vulnerable time in their lives!   SB 149 is designed to improve access to 

essential support services for newly arrived immigrants and refugees in Oregon.   


